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"DECLARING UNTO YOU THE WHOLE COUNSEL OF GOD" 

Westminster Theological Seminary 
CHESTNUT HILL • PHILADELPHIA 18, PENNSYLVANIA 

Rev . John Allen Chalk 
Broad Street Church of Christ 
155 E. Broad Street 
Cookeville, Tennessee 

Dear Mr. Chalk: 

March 11, 1963 

Your letter of March 4th has been referred to the 
office of the Executive Secretary . In this letter you 
stated that you were given an opportunity to counsel with 
young people about J!ligious vocations and that you would 
like to have any available film or filmstrip that would be 
of assistance to you . I am sorry, however, to have to in~ 
form you that we do not have such film available. 

I trust that you receive this letter in time to 
be able to make other contacts concerning aids for your 
program. 

Sincerely yours, 

(/,1/Lnt,, tc.il~ n-z, 

Arlene Wilson (Miss) 
Secretary 
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